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DEFAWTMENT OF BU1UOINCS

r DATE: November 5,DEPARTMENTAL MEMORANDUM

Borough SuperintendentsTO:

Thorhas V. Burke, Director of OperationsFROM:

MECHANICAL DEMOLITIOMSUBJECT:

The memorandum of August 22, 19.75, on the above 
subject.set forth four conditions which would permit 
issuance of permits for .mechanical demolition.

It was not the intent of this memorandum to limit per-

situations where the four items prevail. Directive No.
10 of 1973 {Page 742 of the directives and memorandums), 
setting forth the procedures for mechanical demolition, 
was not abrogated in any manner. Where, under the 
provisions of paragraph 6 of such directive, a Borough 
Superintendent believes issuance of a permit to be safe, 
with adequate protection for public and workmen, he may 
so issue a permit.C
Copies of the memorandum of August 22, 1975, and 
Directive No. 10 of 1973, are attached.
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